SOLAR PANEL GUIDELINES

Homeowners need Board approval prior to having solar collectors installed. Evesham
Township will NOT provide a permit to your contractor without a letter
of approval from the Association.

If you are considering solar collectors for your home, please note the following
restrictions specific to our Homeowners Association (HOA).

The solar collectors must be installed by a certified and insured solar power
company. While the State of NJ only requires installers to have a home
improvement registration; the HOA requires installers be certified by the North
American Board of Certified Energy Practitioners (NABCEP) or the Solar Rating
Certification Corporation (SRCC).

Solar collectors cannot be ground mounted; they must be mounted on the roof
and not expand to any other owner’s roof.

Solar collectors must be flat or flush mounted; they cannot sit up and/or be
elevated off the roof.

The color of the solar collectors must match as closely to the color of the roof as
possible.

We cannot prohibit an owner from placing the solar collectors in such a way that
would inhibit them from operating at their maximum efficiency. HOWEVER, we
suggest that solar panels not be placed on the front roof.

If you are planning on having solar collectors installed, please have your
contractor submit a request for permission to install as well as Insurance
Certificates, Certifications & Schematics and color of the panels for approval to:
heronhoa@gmail.com



